
Dear Parent/Guardian: 

Due to the pandemic, we were able to provide all our students with free breakfast and 
lunch meals the last couple of years. As of July 1, 2022, we will no longer be able to 
provide free meals unless you fill out an application to determine if your child is 
eligible for free or reduced meals. 

For the 2022-2023 school year, Casa Grande Union High School District offers 
healthy meals that our children need for learning. The price for breakfast is $2.00 and 
lunch is $3.00, however your child may qualify for free meals or reduced priced 
meals. Reduced price is $0.30 for breakfast and $0.40 for lunch. 

We are asking that everyone please fill out a meal application this year. Not only can 
this help with students’ meal fees, but this application can also benefit the school in 
many other ways including help with athletic fees, academic testing fees, college 
application fees, and discounts on internet services. The determination will be used for 
upcoming school meal benefits as well as qualify the student for Summer P-EBT. 

Please use the link below to fill out and return the application by July 30, 2022. You 
can also fill out an application at the Success Day event.  

Online Application 
https://www.myschoolapps.com/Home/PickDistrict 
 
English Printable Application 
https://www.cguhsd.org/downloads/CGUHSD-FSMealApplicationEnglish-Current.pdf 
 
 
Spanish Printable Application 
https://www.cguhsd.org/downloads/CGUHSD-FSMealApplicationSpanish-Current.pdf 
 
 
If you have any questions, please contact Tammy Darang by email at 
tdarang@cguhsd.org or by phone at (520)-876-9400 ext. 4146. 
 


